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Draft Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law re-

posted with feedback changes 
 

For immediate release  
 
DRAFT - (Kahnawake – 23, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the community that the draft Kahnawà:ke 
Cannabis Control Law has been re-posted with community feedback changes incorporated, for 
viewing at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
 
All the submissions received during the 30-day feedback extended period (April 11, 2018 - May 
25, 2018) were studied by the Technical Drafting Committee, and as a result, there are a 
number of changes to the draft law. The revised draft law with the various comments and 
proposed amendments received from community members and organizations is now available 
for viewing. 
 
A community hearing will be scheduled in the near future where all community members will be 
invited to further discuss the law. 
 
All relevant documents can be viewed on the KLCC website. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact the following: 
Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda Kirby, Portfolio Chief, at 450-632-7500, rhonda.kirby@mck.ca; or 
Dennis Diabo, Technician, at 450-632-7500, dennis.diabo@mck.ca 
 
For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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